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lst June 1089.

Dr. CoFe. Martin,
Dean's Office,
MeCGill University,
MONTREAL.
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You will find enclosed in this letter a chegque from
lrs. Madeleine L. Ottman which she has just sent to me as a
contribution towards my research on epilepsy. Mrs. Ottman is
at present a patient in the Neurological Institute, New York
City, and will remein there for a week or tw longer probably.

1 would suggest that the money be made to com titute
& fund to be called "The Madeleine L. Ottman Fund for Research
in Epilepsy". I should like % be able to draw directly u
that fund means of a special requisition. It will not
used for the routine expenses of the laboratory, but for those
things that will especially further research. Possibly & note
ecould be sent to her acknowledging the formation of that fund,
and informing her that it will be expended by me in experimental
work on epilepsy.

I saw lMrs. Ottmen when in New York the other day and
she was rather anxious that it should be used for this investi-
gation. I told her that it would be turned over to the Univer-
8ity and expended through the University. We hope in the labe~
ratory that much good may come from her generosity.

Yours sincerely,

WGP/HL.
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